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Monday 7th October 2024 

 

Netball Club – Year 5/6 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are pleased to announce that a new Netball Club will be starting at our school for Year 5 and 6 

pupils. The details are as follows: 

 

Start Date: Tuesday, 8th October 

Time: 3:15 pm - 4:00 pm 

Location: School playground/sports hall 

Leader: Miss Jones 

Available Spaces: 15 

Eligible Students: Year 5 and 6 pupils 

 

The club will run every Tuesday until Tuesday, 3rd December. 

 

To sign up for the Netball Club, please use the Arbor Parent Portal. Registration will open at 9:00 am on 

Monday, 7th October. Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

Please note: 

1. Students should bring appropriate sportswear and footwear. 

2. Water bottles are recommended. 

3. Students should be collected promptly at 4:00 pm from the school's main entrance. 

 

If your child secures a place, we expect them to attend all sessions. If they are unable to attend for any 

reason, please inform the school office in advance. 

 

We're excited to offer this opportunity and hope that your child will enjoy participating in the Netball 

Club. 

 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

G Bailey 

Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher   
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